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Dear Everyone, 

 

Another fantastic year of events organised by the LSA – so we thought you 

would like an update and a big pat on the back: 

 

Over the last 12 months together we have 

raised 
 

£6,017.36 
 

 

Father’s Day Shop   £194.00 

Underwater cake sale   £99.36 

Bugs cake sale   £167.10 

High Peaks cake sale   £89.16 

Jungle cake sale   £102.46 

(Cake sales total:   £458.08) 

Community concert   £303.80 

Lion King production (to date) £2292.00 

Coppers Week   £193.28 

Halloween Disco   £375.00 

Christmas Shop   £375.00 

Christmas Concert   £320.13 

Laughton’s Got Talent   £815.18 

Bags 2 School    £72.00 

Pancake Breakfast   £168.79 



Film Night    £238.00 

Mother’s Day Shop   £211.00 

Easter Mayhem   £376.08 

 

 

What the money is being spent on 

 

 

Here is a taster of what we have spent: 

 

❖ Pupil badges - £250 

❖ Focus week funding - £200 on Anti-bullying 

❖ Music books - £105 

❖ Beebots (programmable robots) - £360 

❖ Roamer (programmable robots) - £130   
❖ Choir teacher - £100 

❖ 2 x digital cameras - £160 

❖ Samba instrument pack - £100 

❖ Trike & bike storage - £600 

❖ Autograph books (Year 6 leavers bulk buy) - £189 

❖ Class Christmas present - £207.98 

❖ Contribution to KS1 and EYFS IT equipment - £3000 

❖ Books & Maths resources - £600 

❖ Sensory garden - £100 

❖ Patina T-shirts – TBA 

❖ And more… 

 
 
 

Thank you to… 

 
Thank you to Lou Eldon, who secured black-out blinds for the school hall for free! 

 

Support from the LSA and the Lion King Production team meant that craft and 

theatre workshops during Arts Week were free.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has helped in any way, from baking cakes, making 

the Lion King such a success, saving and donating their coppers, dressing as an 

elf, and so much more. 

 

Thank you also to the staff and children for all their ongoing help and support.  

 



 

Next year 
 

With lots of parents soon moving on, we are in imminent need of a new Chair 

and Vice-Chair.  None of these positions are too arduous, any of them could be 

held jointly, and Allistair and Nicky will be around for a while yet to help you! 

 

In terms of next year’s spending, please do feel free to make suggestions to the 

school of how you would like to see the money raised by the LSA spent. 

 

 

The next LSA Meeting is Friday 15th June at 8.45am at school 

 

 

Allistair Parsons (Vice-Chair) and all the LSA 

 


